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On 7/25/25 at 9:35 a.m., the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to SD 
Hwy 11 and 258th Street, for a two-vehicle injury crash.  A sedan was traveling eastbound 
on 258th St when it failed to stop for a stop sign at the intersection of 258th St and SD 
Hwy 11. The sedan traveled into the intersection when it was struck by a pickup truck 
traveling northbound on SD Hwy 11.  The pickup truck traveling north on SD Hwy 11 
did not have a stop sign.  Deputies and emergency personnel arrived on scene and 
provided aid to the driver and passenger of the sedan as well as the driver and passenger 
of the pickup truck. The passenger of the sedan was pronounced deceased on scene. The 
driver of the sedan was transported to the hospital and is currently in critical condition. 
The driver and passenger of the pickup truck were transported to the hospital with non-
life threatening injuries. 
 
The crash is being investigated by the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office.  
 
The Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by Minnehaha County Emergency 
Management, Garretson Fire Department, Garretson Ambulance, Medstar, Brandon Fire 
Department, Brandon Police Department, and South Dakota Highway Patrol.   
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